
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As promised please see here a link for  

• Loreto Secondary School Clonmel Remote Teaching - Student Agreement 

• COVID-19 Remote Teaching and Learning Policy 

 

We remind you that the timetable will be followed from tomorrow.  Students should expect a mix of live 

classes, video recordings, PowerPoints with recordings, group work and work set and placed on Teams.  

Students who are in receipt of Learning Support will continue to receive this, where possible, following 

the usual timetable. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Anne Mc Grath, Principal    Sarah Rice, Deputy Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/30a.-Remote-Teaching-Learning-Student-Agreement.pdf
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/30b.-COVID-19-Remote-Teaching-Learning-Policy-Jan-2021.pdf

